
 

Welcome to the 2018 Futsal Season. 

Jamestown Junior Futsal Season 2018 

The Futsal Committee would like to know if you are interested in play Futsal this year, we are 

seeking this early indication of interest to help us with planning for the season ahead. (I.e. age 

range of teams, rough number of teams, number of playing weeks etc.) 

Junior Players (must be born between 2000 and 2012 inclusive) will play in the competition run 

on Friday nights @ The Big Shed in Jamestown. The season usually runs from the first week of 

Term 2 to mid-September. Games traditionally have started at 5pm with our youngest age 

group playing first. 

As in previous years Junior players will be placed into a team for the season once they are 

registered.   

If you or your children are at all interested in playing please let us know with their names, year 

of birth and contact information (this is only an expression of interest full registration will occur 

in March).  Please contact us if you need more information at jamestownfutsal@gmail.com or 

visit the website @ http://www.jamestownfutsal.com.au/ 
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